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I do not support the Clean truck Regulations. Putting through rules such as California 

did will only harm trucking, farming, etc., by increasing cost of production. 

Additionally, our power grid is not strong enough, nor are the electric vehicles reliable 

enough to get rid of our diesel trucks.  

The diesel trucks last a long time and are clean. 


